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-----Original Message----- 
From: Brian Murray [mailto:brian.murray5@icloud.com] 
Sent: April-18-17 2:29 PM 
To: Clackett, Robert 
Subject: File UHOPA-17-023 and Zachariah-17-023 
 
Hi I live around the corner from this proposed a Monstrosity !can u send me any pertinent 
information about what is proposed here? I sit and watch the crew out front Tearing up rymal 
road again ,after finishing the road last year ! What Moron screwed up ,and resulted in the 
destroying of the road .Sewage and water no doubt ,Do u fools enjoy wasting taxpayers 
money duplicating projects? How much Money is Hamilton Wasting this time ?Thanks Brian 
Murray I know you paid more than market value for my Neighbors house to put in the slough 
,,, 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


